
An author visited the children and talked to 

them about the skills needed to write a book. It 

was a wonderful experience for our children. 

Please ensure your children as much as 

possible over the holidays.  

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This has been a wonderful term with a lot of learning 

experiences for our children. We have had our school 

council elections, launched poetry and performance clubs 

as well as many other interventions to support our 

children to make as much progress as possible. We will 

continue to work with you in the new term to ensure a 

high-quality education is given to all our children.   

I hope that you all have a wonderful break and see you in 

the new year.    

Mrs Pacquette  ☺  
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MESSAGE FROM THE ACTING 

HEADTEACHER 
 

We raised £546 for Save 

the Children through our 

Christmas Jumper Day!  

 

SOME OF OUR PROUD MOMENTS THIS TERM!  

 A group of Year 5 and 6 children had 

the opportunity to take part in a 

Heritage Workshop with the Jason 

Roberts Foundation. They shared their 

research on Ricky Hill and were able to 

interview Jason Roberts about his 

career and the shared experiences of 

growing up in Brent. The children asked 

a range of well-throughout questions 

and some of them even did research 

before this meeting. Well done to all of 

the children involved.  

 

Wednesday 4th January 2023 

at 8.40am.  
Please be on time! 

ALL CLUBS WILL START FROM 09.01.23 NO CLUBS 

THE 1ST WEEK BACK.  

 
 

CASHLESS PAYMENT FROM FEBRUARY 1ST 2023 
From February 2023, the easiest and most secure way to pay for all of your 

child/ren’s lunch, trips or any activity will be through the school’s cashless 

payment system ParentPay.  You will be able to securely pay online or at 

the local PayPoint shop using cash or a credit/debit card.  If you have not 

already activated your ParentPay account please come to the school 

office to get your activation letter and help in getting set up in January 

2023. 

 

 

 

 

School Value of the Month: Sharing 

“Great satisfaction comes from sharing with others.” 

School Council Elections Reception & Nursery Christmas concert!   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COST OF LIVING SUPPORT 

 

 

Sadly, we will be saying goodbye to: 

Ms Farrell – Reception class teacher 

Ms Crabtree– Year 1 class teacher 

Ms Mabel Ashitey – Nursery Nurse 

We would like to thank all of the staff and wish them all the 

best for the future. 
 

We would also like to wish Ms Eusebe – Year 4 Class 

teacher and Ms Dawkins (Teaching Assistant in 1L) all the 

best as they start their maternity leave.  

We look forward to meeting the babies. 😊 

 

 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 
Please find below some information about how to keep children 

safe online. Even though the advice about Privacy & Security is 

aimed at parents/carers with children in Years 1-6, we believe 

it can be highly beneficial to all families. You can the 

information about Online Safety information for parents/carers 

on Common Sense Media:  

www.commonsensemedia.org 

 

   READING PROGRESS  

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO:  

2L Yash Hitesh 

3L Ansh Patel 

4N Miguel Estrela Vieiera 

5Y Kushagra Bhatt 

6Y Hiral Deugi 

FOR THE MOST PROGRESS IN READING. 
 

WE ARE VERY PROUD OF YOU! 

PLEASE VISIT   

nationalonlinesafety.com for more information. 

 

 
 
 

 

 
      LATE COLLECTION 

Please collect your children on time at the end of 

the school day and from after school clubs. There 

will now be a £5 charge for all late collection of 

children.  This will start in January 2023!  

LUNCH MEAL COST  

From 3rd January 2023, lunch meals will cost £2.20 

instead of £2.00 due to the rising costs. We will 

continue to give the children a delicious healthy 

school meal.  

STREP A/SCARLET FEVER 

 

http://www.commonsensemedia.org/

